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Called to Worship, Empowered to Serve 

Donõt Miss Our Upcoming Talent Show! 

Join us for the first of our upcoming monthly Fun Friday nights. On Friday, January 11 from  

6:00-8:00pm , our Fellowship Hall will host a talent show featuring our very own members.  

Bring the family for a pizza dinner and settle in for an entertaining show! You wonõt believe the 

hidden (and not so hidden) talents of the folks sitting right down the pew from you on Sunday.  

Register for dinner today at starmountpres.org.  

SAVE THE DATE:  
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Dear Starmount Friends,  
 

I want to wish you all a 

Happy New Year as we 

enter into the first month 

of 2019.  The images of 

the New Yearõs Eve 

celebration in Times 

Square are probably still fresh in your mind 

these first few weeks of the new year.  I 

know my family and I always make it a 

tradition to watch the coverage of the ball 

dropping in New York City.  I am always 

amazed at the crowds that gather no 

matter whether it is freezing cold, or 

sopping wet, as was the case this year.  

However, no matter how harsh the 

conditions may be, no one seems to mind 

as the countdown to a new year begins 

and then concludes with a brilliant display 

of fireworks and of course the singing of 

òAuld Lang Syne.ó 
  
I think it is fitting that we ring in each new 

year with a bright display of fireworks.  

Every time I see them, I am reminded of 

the prologue to Johnõs gospel.   

òIn the beginning was the Word, and the 

Word was with God, and the Word was 

God. He was in the beginning with God. All 

things came into being through him, and 

without him not one thing came into 

being. What has come into being in him 

was life, and the life was the light of all 

people.  The light shines in the darkness, 

and the darkness did not overcome it.ó       

- John 1:1 -5 
 

Just as those fireworks on New Yearõs Eve 

break forth into the darkness and shine a 

bright light, these verses of scripture remind 

us that into the darkness of this world, Jesus 

Christ was born.  Perhaps not with the 

same fanfare and recognition of those 

Times Square pyrotechnics, but with far 

more brilliance, the Light Of The World 

breaks forth into this world and is the 

source of all our hope in this coming year 

or any year.  
 

As we stand in the doorway between time, 

with one foot in the new year and one foot 

in the old, we have the unique opportunity 

to simultaneously look back and look 

forward.  As we look back at the year 

behind us, we see that we have many 

reasons to give thanks.  I know that as I 

reflect particularly on the season of 

Advent, I am overwhelmed with gratitude.  

So many of you in the congregation 

worked so hard to make that a special 

season in the life of our church, and for 

that I am exceedingly grateful.  
 

As I look ahead, I am excited for what a 

new year might bring in the life of this 

congregation.  God seems to be moving in 

powerful ways, and I look forward to 

discerning how we might best follow Godõs 

will together in the coming year.  As you 

are making your resolutions for 2019, I invite 

you to reflect how God might be calling 

you to participate and serve in this 

wonderful community of faith.  For if we 

have the collective gifts that each of you 

can offer, I am confident that 2019 will be 

a year in which Starmount will make a 

significant impact in the lives of those both 

inside and outside our walls.   
 

 New Yearõs Blessings to you all! 

 Charlie Lee  
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                Flowers for Sunday Worship  

If you are interested in giving flowers for any  

of the dates below , please contact Jinny 

Buchanan at jinnybug@mindspring.com  

336-549-4674 or 336-662-8402. 
 

1/13, 2/3, 2/24, 3/24, 3/31, 4/7, 4/28,  

5/5, 5/26, 6/2, 6/16, 6/23, 6/30  

  January Worship Notes  

Jan 6: Epiphany of the Lord  

Pastor Charlie preaching - Communion  

New Elder Ordination and Installation  
 

Jan 13: Baptism of the Lord  

Pastor Charlie preaching - Pennies for Hunger  
 

Jan 20: 2nd Sunday after Epiphany  

Pastor Charlie preaching  
 

Jan 27: 3rd Sunday after Epiphany  

Pastor Kathryn preaching  

Whatõs your New Yearõs Resolution? 
 

Asked by many to one 

another this month as a 

conversational ice 

breaker, it can be a 

question loaded with 

great intentions. Some 

make resolutions with 

great intentions. Others 

may choose not to make any at all out of 

anticipated fear of breaking them or 

acknowledgement that the resolutions are 

already a hopeless cause. But for some, the 

first sign of breaking one (or more) resolutions 

can lead to grief and anxiety for letting 

themselves down. As artist Emily McDowell 

reminded me this week: òIf you feel inspired to 

use the New Year to help you reset or change 

habits: great. And yet: the old you has survived 

every terrible day, every hard thing, every 

awful circumstance, and every heartbreak 

youõve ever felt. The old you is a fighter. And 

thatõs worth celebrating.ó 

 

Regardless of what you choose to do this 

month, I encourage you to consider bettering 

yourself through how you administer self -care: 

remember you are enough and God loves you 

as you are. But, as Emily says above, should 

you choose to use the turn of the calendar to 

reset and start anew, remember to be kind 

and gentle with yourself. May your goals and 

resolutions be lofty but attainable. And may 

you find others to surround you and give you 

the love and care and support you need to 

achieve those goals.  

 

My prayer for you in 2019 is this: May you see 

yourself as the person of worth and value and 

love just as God sees you.  

 

Blessings and love,  

Pastor Kathryn  

Stats 
2018 GENERAL FUND PLEDGES 

BUDGET vs. RECEIVED 

Month Budgeted Pledges Difference 

  Pledges Received Over/(Under) 

  January $     60,000  $    62,004  $          2,004  

  February $     52,000 $    56,488 $          4,488 

  March $     55,000   $    58,978  $          3,978  

  April $     50,000 $    42,964 $        (7,036) 

  May $     45,000 $    34,806 $      (10,194) 

  June $     45,000 $    51,357 $          6,357 

  July $     42,000 $   41,829 $           (171) 

  August $    40,000 $   44,505 $         4,505 

 September $    52,000 $   53,428 $         1,428 

 October $    39,000 $   41,577 $         2,577 

 November $    42,000 $   39,795 $       (2,205) 

 2018 Total  $  522,000  $  527,731 $         5,731 
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1.  

People  

Lindsay Lee  

December 23, 2018  
Kathryn McCrary  

December 23, 2018  

 WELCOME STARMOUNTõS NEW MEMBERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
           Samuel Oduro  

  October 14, 2018  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Laura Roberson  

December 23, 2018  

Dianne Delaney  

December 23, 2018  
     Evynne Franklin  

December 23, 2018  

Yaa Agyeiwaa  

October 14, 2018  
 

(not pictured)  

The staff of Starmount Presbyterian 
Church joins together in expressing a big 
THANK YOU to the members of the 
Starmount Presbyterian Church for our 
recent Christmas gift.  We are  humbled by 
your generosity and are grateful for the 
opportunity to serve in your midst.  It is a 
blessing to be part of this loving, caring, 
and sharing community of faith. 

  

With deep gratitude, 

    

  

 


